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CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER 

            
         

 
 

 

Cove Board Positions 
 
Thanks to Bryan Kasper for serving on 
the Cove Association Board for many 
years and thanks also to Cathy Pifer who 
was the past newsletter editor.  They 
have both resigned their positions this 
year.   
 
Cheryl Sullivan has agreed to become a 
board member for the coming year.  
 
We still need at least one more member 
so if anyone is interested in serving, 
please contact Roseann Hopkins. 

 

Summer 2012 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Cove 

Association Board Member!    

 

President – Roseann Hopkins 502-6862 

Vice-President – Dave Foster 625-5111 

Secretary – Johnnie Leonhardt 433-6665 

Treasurer – Mike Henning 609-9845 

Newsletter – Erline Trsek 502-7503 

Cheryl Sullivan  627-0131 

                                                                 
Cedar Cove Association website:  

www.cedarpointcove.com 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Sunday, August 26 (rain date: Sept. 16) 

Annual Association Meeting and Picnic 

http://www.cedarpointcove.com/
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Cedar Cove Newsletter 

 

SPECIAL THANKS to Erica Henning for removing 
fish and debris accumulated over the winter 
on the beach.    
 
Please do your part to help keep our beach 
clean throughout the summer!  We wish to 
remind residents and visitors that the beach 
cans are for beach trash only, i.e. cans and 
bottles, no broken chairs or household 
garbage.  Also per cove rules, any large 
quantities of trash from parties, etc. should be 
taken home with the resident to be disposed 
of in their personal trash cans.   
 
MEMBERSHIP DUES - Maintenance Fees/Dues 
are used to maintain the streets, beach and 
island of the Cove Association.  At this time, 
we still have 11 Cove residents who have not 
paid for 2012.  Thank you to all that have paid 
promptly every year! 
 
SPECIAL THANKS goes out to Jay and his son, 
A.J. Sturdevant for putting in the buoys at the 
entrance to the Cove lagoon. 
 
 

WELCOME TO NEW NEIGHBORS 
 
Doug and Trudy Foster – 1531 Cedar Point 
 
Kris and Johnnie Leonhardt – with renovations 
completed, Kris and Johnnie have “finally” 
moved in to their home at 137 Bayshore 
 
 

COVE BOARD NEWS: 

 

 

  
  
 

. 

 

TAKE A WALK to.....enjoy life and 
our wonderful neighborhood: 
  

 Watch a sunset from the Island swing. 

 Chat with friendly neighbors. 

 Wander thru Bonsai Garden at 133 
Sunset (Paul and Shirley welcome 

visitors) . 

 

  

 

HAVE A SAFE AND 
ENJOYABLE SUMMER! 

 

 

 

 

 

In Memory: 
Horace P. Hill – 1613 Willow Drive 
 

 


